
Wheelchair Donation 2020

On August 11, 2020, Lion President, Robert Dalton, and Treasurer, Art Halsall, presented a motorized
wheelchair to Kimberly Domino at the West Coast General Hospital. It was donated to the
Rehabilitation/Physio department who will assess potential patients regarding their suitability for a
wheelchair. The motorized wheelchair was given to the club by Clara Caudero. It was at Don and
Clara's home due to Don's work with people in need of wheelchairs. The Lions Club had new batteries
installed prior to the presentation.  


